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Achievement Assembly 

Our achievement assembly celebrated children who have “cooperated well” this week. Well done to the 

following children:  

Reception: Reception     Year 1: Michael   Year 2: Amelia 

Year 3: Mason            Year 4: Millie      Year 5: Emily    Year 6: Harry 

 

Celebrating Attendance  

Whole school attendance is currently at 95.4% 

Well done to Year 6 for best attendance this week at 99% 

 

Date for Diary  

• Monday 7th July – Occasional Day – school closed to pupils and staff  

• Tues 8th July – Y1 trip to Tynemouth 

• Thur 10th July - DT Showcase/workshop - for those parents who completed google form  

 

School Fayre today 

Please refer to the school fayre information which was sent out last week for pick up times and what’s on.  

We have a general raffle today too: up for grabs signed Sunderland and Newcastle prints, vouchers ranging 

from Alnwick Garden and The Forgotten Garden Adventure Golf, Hall Hill Farm family pass, Beamish 

Museum pass for two, Smyths Toys £25 vouchers, Massage voucher worth £35, Casa Rosa Pizza vouchers 

for 2 12” pizzas plus two £25 Love to Shop vouchers too.  

 

Please bring change/coins       

 

Class Assemblies! 

We are absolutely thrilled to invite you back into school for class assemblies over this next half term and 

the first practises are well underway.  Other than Year 6, the assemblies will last approximately 

30minutes.  If you have mobility concerns, could you please let us know as soon as practical.  

On arrival at school please wait behind the wooden gate to the office.  We will admit you, as our guests, 

into the hall as quickly as we can but please be patient as we need to ensure the children are all safely 

accounted for.  The children in the rest of your child’s Key Stage will form part of the audience along with 

yourselves.  We ask that assemblies are not filmed to safeguard all our children.  After we have dismissed 

children from the audience back to their classes you will have the opportunity to take a photograph of your 

child and spend a couple of moments with them. Please see dates below:  

•  Year 2 – Friday 11th July at 9.30am             Year 6 – Friday 18th July at 9.30am  

.  

Rights Respecting Article of the Week – Article 6 
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